
OUR SILICON VALLEY OFFICE IS
MOVING!



As of May 17, 2021, Hoge Fenton's Silicon Valley office is moving across the street at the corner of
South Market Street and Post Street in downtown San Jose, California. Please make note of our new
address above. Our phone and fax numbers remain the same.



We are pleased to still be centrally located in downtown San Jose, conveniently located nearby the
Federal Court, Sixth District Court of Appeal, Santa Clara County Superior Court, and Santa Clara
County Superior Court Family Division.

We are looking forward to reopening when state and local governments say it is safe!
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